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CHAPTER 356. 

AN ACT to amend section 1941---40, of the statutes of 1898, 
relating to reports of retail lumber dealer's insurance as-
sociations. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in-senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

Report of lumber dealer's insurance associations. SECTION 1. 
Section 1941-40, of the statutes of 1898 is hereby amended 
to read as follows : Section 1941-40.'t The president or the 
vice-president and the secretary shall annually on or before the 
31st day of January prepare and file in the office of the com-
missioner of insurance a detailed statement, verified by their 
oaths, of the business of the corporation during the year and 
its condition on the 31st day of December next preceding, such 
statement to show the number of policies issued, and the amounts 
insured thereby, the number of assessments and the amounts paid 
.upon each, the losses sustained, and whether the same have bee-n 
paid or adjusted, or remain unpaid or unadjusted, or are re-
sisted, the amount of assessments unpaid, the number of new 
policies issued, and an itemized statement of the expenses, the 
amount and condition of its funds and any other information 
called for by the commissioner. A. copy of such statement shall 
be submitted to thc members of the association at the annual 
meeting. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in force from 
and after its 'passage and publication. 

Approved June 12, 1905. 

'Entire section rewritten. 


